
Carmangay School
April Newsletter

Thank you for coming to our Easter Program. Despite the

Spring Snowstorm, we finally had a great evening. It was

wonderful to see you all there. Carmangay staff wishes you a

lovely Easter!

Thank you to all of you who joined us for Parent Teacher Interviews and our
High School Information night. We had a great turn-out and it was
wonderful to see everyone.

On April 17th- Grades 10-12 will be attending Epic Day in Lethbridge. This is a career
exploration day that explores a variety of career pathways. The students tour local
businesses and meet many representatives.

On April 23rd, the students will be attending a field trip to Lethbridge College to tour the
building, and learn more about the trades programs and dual credit courses. April hot
lunch will be combined with our field trip on April 23rd. Subway will be our hot lunch.
Order forms with more details will be sent home after the Easter Break.

Thank you to all the parents for your understanding as we
rescheduled the School Council Meeting. We will see everyone on
April 9th at 7:00 p.m.

There is no school from Friday, March 29th - Sunday, April 7th for Easter break.



April 2024
Mon Tue Wed Thur Fri

1 2 3 4 5

8 9

Parent Council at
Barons School -

7:00 pm

10 11 12

NO SCHOOL

15 16 17

Epic Day for
Grade 10 - 12

18 19

PD Day
NO SCHOOL

22 23

Lethbridge College
Tour & Bowling

Field Trip

24 25 26

29 30


